
 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The PTA would like to pay towards a leaver’s hoodie for the children of Year 6, this year we 

would like to have this for them by the residential trip in February, and it can then be used for 

PE for the balance of the year. Please note if your child isn’t on residential, they will still receive 

their hoodie at the same time as the other children. 

The hoodies have the school logo and will have your child’s name on the back, along with all 

other Year 6 children. We would like to contribute £10 to the cost of each one and you will pay 

no more than £10 for this but won’t know the final figure until everyone has replied so we have 

a final number, we will keep parents contribution to a minimum.  

 

Please could you sign below to say that it is ok for your child’s name (first name only) to be on 

the back and also your child’s name and class and the size of hoodie you would like. 

 

Please reply to Lorraine Marsden at friendsoffoxhills1@gmail.com using subject ‘Leavers 

Hoodies’ Feel free to just type your requirements with a statement ‘I accept my child’s name to 

go on the back of the hoodie’ rather than printing and scanning. 

Forms can also be printed and sent to Juniors reception.  

 

Replies by no later than Friday 24th November, if we do not have consent your child’s name 

cannot go on the back. It is unlikely we will reprint in the summer term. 

 

Childs Name:.................................................................................................................................... 

 

Childs Class:................................................................................................................................... 

 

Size of Hoodie for your child 

9-11 (chest size 32) 

12-13 (chest size 34) 

Adult S (chest size 36) 

Adult M (chest size 40) 

I accept my child’s name to go on the back of the hoodie: 

Please print name:..................................................................................................................................................... 

 

Friends of Foxhills 

mailto:friendsoffoxhills1@gmail.com

